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1. Closure of the Boots pharmacy services 

 
Boots the Chemist at 9 Victoria Road Woolston Southampton SO19 9DY (FA824) will cease to provide 

pharmaceutical services from 27 January 2024.  

 

The next closest pharmacy is at Superdrug 15-17 Victoria Road, S019 9DY approximately 23 meters 

from Boots.  Superdrug opens between 8:30am to 2:00pm and 2:30pm to 5:30pm Monday to Friday 

and  9:00am to 2:oopm and 2:30pm to 5:30pm on a Saturday and is closed on a Sunday. The 

Superdrug pharmacy is open half an hour earlier on weekdays when compared to Boots. But other 

times and days are the same.  

 

 
 

The closure of Boots the chemist pharmacy service at 9 Victoria Road will not impact on pharmacy 

services in the area.  
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